


In the event that you wish to appeal this decision, I have attached a Development Appeal brochure 
and application form as well an extract from The Planning and Development Act 2007, which outlines 
the procedures for an appeal.  If you decide to appeal, please contact the Development Appeals 
Board Secretary, City Clerk's Office, City Hall at 306-975-3240 within 30 days of the date of this 
letter.  Please note that the required fee for this process is $50 payable to the City of Saskatoon. 

 

If you have any questions pertaining to the above, please contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

Wes Holowachuk 

Development Officer 

Planning and Development Division (306-975-7905) 

 

cc: Catherine Kambeitz, Development Review 
      Development Appeal Board Secretary, City Clerks 
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